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2005-07-30 Butterworth Moira
Stories, science experiments,
and other fun activities provide
an introduction to the season of
summer.

2008 Debbie Viguié Candace's
Halloween employment at The
Zone amusement park helps
her overcome her reluctance to
assert herself, especially once a
series of strange accidents
makes some people think the
place is haunted.

2022-07 Brendan Sainsbury
Lonely Planet�s Canada is your
passport to the most relevant,
up-to-date advice on what to
see and skip, and what hidden
discoveries await you. Savor
culture in Quebec City, marvel
at Niagara Falls, and hike in
the Rockies; all with your
trusted travel companion. Get
to the heart of Canada and
begin your journey now! Inside
Lonely Planet�s Canada Travel
Guide: Up-to-date information -
all businesses were rechecked
before publication to ensure
they are still open after 2020�s
COVID-19 outbreak NEW top
experiences feature - a visually
inspiring collection of
Canada�s best experiences and
where to have them What's
NEW feature taps into cultural
trends and helps you find fresh
ideas and cool new areas NEW
pull-out, passport-size 'Just
Landed' card with wi-fi, ATM
and transport info - all you
need for a smooth journey from
airport to hotel Planning tools
for family travelers - where to
go, how to save money, plus
fun stuff just for kids Color
maps and images throughout
Highlights and itineraries help

you tailor your trip to your
personal needs and interests
Insider tips to save time and
money and get around like a
local, avoiding crowds and
trouble spots Essential info at
your fingertips - hours of
operation, websites, transit
tips, prices Honest reviews for
all budgets - eating, sleeping,
sightseeing, going out,
shopping, hidden gems that
most guidebooks miss Cultural
insights give you a richer, more
rewarding travel experience -
history, people, music,
landscapes, wildlife, cuisine,
politics Over 100 maps Covers
Ontario, Quebec, Nova Scotia,
New Brunswick, Prince Edward
Island, Newfoundland &
Labrador, Manitoba,
Saskatchewan, Alberta, British
Columbia, Yukon Territory,
Northwest Territories, Nunavut
The Perfect Choice: Lonely
Planet�s Canada, our most
comprehensive guide to
Canada, is perfect for both
exploring top sights and taking
roads less traveled. Looking for
just the highlights? Check out
Pocket Toronto, a handy-sized
guide focused on the can't-miss
sights for a quick trip. About
Lonely Planet: Lonely Planet is
a leading travel media
company, providing both
inspiring and trustworthy
information for every kind of
traveler since 1973. Over the
past four decades, we've
printed over 145 million
guidebooks and phrasebooks
for 120 languages, and grown a
dedicated, passionate global
community of travelers. You'll
also find our content online,
and in mobile apps, videos, 14
languages, armchair and
lifestyle books, ebooks, and

more, enabling you to explore
every day. 'Lonely Planet
guides are, quite simply, like no
other.' � New York Times
'Lonely Planet. It's on
everyone's bookshelves; it's in
every traveler's hands. It's on
mobile phones. It's on the
Internet. It's everywhere, and
it's telling entire generations of
people how to travel the world.'
� Fairfax Media (Australia)

1836 Sir George HEAD

2024-02-13 Tom Brenner
“Summer’s smells, sounds,
rhythms, and rituals unspool
luxuriantly in this tribute to the
season.” —Kirkus Reviews
(starred review) When the days
stretch out like a slow yawn,
and the night is full of crickets
singing . . . then it’s time to get
ready for summer! From
fireworks and ice-cream trucks,
to lemonade stands and late
bedtimes, to swimming in the
lake and toasting
marshmallows, there’s
something for everyone in this
bright and buoyant celebration
of the sunny season. Tom
Brenner’s lovely, lyrical ode to
summers spent outdoors will
strike a chord with anyone
who’s ever counted down the
days until school gets out, and
Jaime Kim’s jubilant, nostalgia-
soaked illustrations leave little
doubt that summer is indeed a
time unlike any other.

1901 New York (State). Board
of Railroad Commissioners

2009-01-01 Sian Smith Simple
text and color photographs
introduce the weather, sights,
and activities associated with
summer.
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2014-08-14 T. Jensen Lacey
Fourteen-year-old Kati
Newman likes her family just
the way it is: happy. But just as
her summer is about to begin
in Cove Lake, Alabama, Kati's
attorney father decides to take
in a teenager who finds himself
alone after his dad is
imprisoned. After working so
hard to get her family back on
track the previous summer,
Kati is certain her life is now
ruined. Vincent St. John, a
brooding, pierced Goth, is
barely used to the idea of his
new living situation when Kati's
godparents invite the family
and Kati's secret boyfriend,
Alex, along on an expedition to
coastal Alabama to help them
research why dolphins and
whales are mysteriously dying.
While Kati struggles to accept
Vincent, Alex reveals a
telepathic gift that may help
solve the puzzle of the dying
mammals. As their journey
leads them to the Caribbean, a
hurricane brews and an evil
man lurks in the shadows. But
as the storm wreaks havoc and
traps the teenagers on a
remote island, Vincent divulges
a dark secret with the power to
transform his destiny. In this
young adult mystery, a teenage
girl who thinks her summer is
going to be a disaster is led on
an unforgettable adventure
where she discovers love,
friendship, and the importance
of unconditional acceptance.

2018-05-14 David Sinclair The
Summer Resort is a place
where people go to relax and
unwind. Some families pass
through once and move on.
Others make it a regular
holiday on their family

calendar. Whether you're a
family that has been coming to
The Resort for over 25 years, a
first time couple with young
children needing a break, or an
adventurous waitress looking
for a summer of fun, everyone
has a story to tell. This season,
things are changing. How will
family tensions affect the
dynamic of the LaPointe family
vacation? Will the staff be able
to hold it together and make it
through the week, let alone the
whole summer? And will
Stanley, the kind, hard-working
owner, be tempted to sell the
only home he's ever really
known?

2018-06-18 Scott McElhaney
When disaster strikes
unexpectedly, Sephora finds
that she needs answers. Her
desires bring her right back to
the time and place of the life-
changing event. It happened
during the summer after
Sephora's sophomore year of
high school. She and her
brother Isaiah had been
making the most of their
season passes to the Wild
World theme park down the
road. It was a summer of
excitement and some bonding
between two siblings who
pretty much ignored each other
at school during the past year.
Then suddenly an all-important
bolt gave way at an
inopportune time during a ride
they had been enjoying.
Sephora woke in the hospital to
discover that her injuries were
actually minor compared to
what others had been put
through. Her life had changed
in the blink of an eye and she
wasn't the slightest bit ready.
She especially wasn't ready for

all those sympathetic glances
and whispers from everyone
when she returned to school at
the start of her junior year.
Something amazing happened
however when she returned to
the park toward the end of the
season. She recalled that on
the day of the life-changing
event, an odd man had given
her a "Lifetime Pass" shortly
after they arrived in the park.
That pass had now started
giving her access to places and
things that made no sense to
her. Brought to you by the
international bestselling author
of the Mystic Saga, Dominion,
Beyond the Event Horizon,
Kepler Moon Alpha, and his
newest acclaimed series The
Ani Maxima Files. With over
250,000 books downloaded
worldwide, Scott McElhaney
continues to prove that
reasonable Kindle prices do not
have to mean poor quality. Also
check out Saving Brooksie,
Hope Rising, One Crazy
Summer, and Vestige by
McElhaney. EDITORIAL
REVIEWS: "McElhaney's story
telling is deft, well-paced, and
with an ear for conversation" ~
Akron Beacon Journal Book
Review "The author does a
good job of sucking you into
the moment and feeling as if
you are the main character.
The technology and scenarios
are realistic enough for this sci
fi fan and if you like a good
storyteller, Mr. McElhaney
knows how to do it." ~Top 50
Amazon Reviewer, Hall of
Fame Reviewer, and Vine Voice
Michael Gallagher Given 5.0
out of 5 stars over 100 times on
Amazon from various readers
of the Mystic Saga!
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2022-10-04 Not For Tourists
The Not For Tourists Guide to
Chicago is a map-based,
neighborhood-by-neighborhood
dream guide that divides Chi-
Town into sixty mapped
neighborhoods from Gold Coast
and Lincoln Park to
Wrigleyville and Lakeview.
Designed to lighten the load of
already street-savvy locals,
commuters, business travelers,
and yes, tourists too, every map
is dotted with user-friendly
NFT icons that plot the nearest
essential services and
entertainment locations, while
providing important
information on things like kid-
friendly activities, public
transportation, restaurants,
bars, and Chicago’s art scene.
Need to find the best deep-dish
pizza hideouts around? NFT
has you covered. How about a
list of the top sports attractions
in the famously sports-crazy
city? We’ve got that, too. The
nearest beach, jazz club, coffee
shop, or bookstore—whatever
you need—NFT puts it at your
fingertips. This book also
features: • A foldout highway
map • Sections on the North
Side, Near North Side, Near
West Side, the Greater Loop,
the South Side, and Greater
Chicago • More than 150
neighborhood and city maps
It’s the only key to the Windy
City that Rahm Emanuel can’t
give you.

2019-08 Katie Peters
"Beginning readers will learn
all about the sunny season of
summer in this vibrantly
illustrated nonfiction title
featuring appropriately leveled,
engaging text"--

1994-05

2005 Victoria Parker Explores
the summer season through
various activities that children
may take part in.

1927 Manchester (England).
City Council Proceedings for
1903/04-1950/51 accompanied
by separately paged volumes
with title "Appendix to Council
minutes, containing reports,
etc., brought before the
Council" (varies).

2017-07-10 Kelly Grettler From
cookouts & fireworks to
sunburn & swimming pools,
What's a Season? Summer
shows kids some of the fun
things they might experience
this time of year. Kick off your
flip flops, grab some lemonade
& stay cool!

2022-12 Oliver Berry Lonely
Planet�s Nova Scotia, New
Brunswick & Prince Edward
Island is our most
comprehensive guide that
extensively covers all that the
region has to offer, with
recommendations for both
popular and lesser-known
experiences. Explore the Bay of
Fundy�s mud flats, walk
around Halifax and follow The
Viking Trail; all with your
trusted travel companion.
Inside Lonely Planet�s Nova
Scotia, New Brunswick &
Prince Edward Island Travel
Guide: What�s NEW in this
edition? Up-to-date information
- all businesses were rechecked
before publication to ensure
they are still open after 2020�s
COVID-19 outbreak NEW top
experiences feature - a visually
inspiring collection of the

region�s best experiences and
where to have them What's
NEW feature taps into cultural
trends and helps you find fresh
ideas and cool new areas NEW
pull-out, passport-size 'Just
Landed' card* with wi-fi, ATM
and transport info - all you
need for a smooth journey from
airport to hotel Planning tools
for family travellers Highlights
and itineraries help you tailor
your trip to your personal
needs and interests Eating &
drinking in Nova Scotia, New
Brunswick & Prince Edward
Island - we reveal the dishes
and drinks you have to try
Nova Scotia, New Brunswick &
Prince Edward Island�s
beaches - whether you�re
looking for relaxation or
activities, we break down the
best beaches to visit and
provide safety information
Colour maps and images
throughout Insider tips to save
time and money and get around
like a local, avoiding crowds
and trouble spots Honest
reviews for all budgets - eating,
sleeping, sightseeing, going
out, shopping, hidden gems
that most guidebooks miss
Cultural insights give you a
richer, more rewarding travel
experience - history, people,
music, landscapes, wildlife,
politics Over 30 maps Covers
Halifax, South Shore, Cape
Breton Island, Fredericton,
Fundy Isles, Northumberland
Shore, Charlottetown, St
John�s, St-Pierre & Miquelon
and more The Perfect Choice:
Lonely Planet�s Nova Scotia,
New Brunswick & Prince
Edward Island, our most
comprehensive guide to the
region, is perfect for both
exploring top sights and taking
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roads less travelled. Looking
for more extensive coverage?
Check out Lonely Planet�s
Canada guide for a
comprehensive look at all that
the county has to offer. About
Lonely Planet: Lonely Planet is
a leading travel media
company, providing both
inspiring and trustworthy
information for every kind of
traveller since 1973. Over the
past four decades, we've
printed over 145 million
guidebooks and phrasebooks
for 120 languages, and grown a
dedicated, passionate global
community of travellers. You'll
also find our content online,
and in mobile apps, videos, 14
languages, armchair and
lifestyle books, ebooks, and
more, enabling you to explore
every day. 'Lonely Planet
guides are, quite simply, like no
other.' � New York Times
'Lonely Planet. It's on
everyone's bookshelves; it's in
every traveller's hands. It's on
mobile phones. It's on the
Internet. It's everywhere, and
it's telling entire generations of
people how to travel the world.'
� Fairfax Media (Australia)

1993-10

2019-09-05 The Countess of
Carnarvon Highclere Castle,
known as 'the real Downton
Abbey' bustles with activity at
the best of times, but it is never
more alive than at Christmas.
Christmas at Highclere is a
look behind the scenes at the
routines and rituals that make
the castle the most magical
place to be throughout the
festive season. Lady Carnarvon
will guide you through Advent,
Christmas preparations and

Christmas Eve all the way
through to the day itself, and
beyond. Learn how the castle
and grounds are transformed
by decorations, including the
raising of a twenty-foot tree in
the saloon, the gathering of
holly and mistletoe from the
grounds. All the intricacies of
the perfect traditional
Christmas are here: from
crackers and carol singers. The
festive feeling is carried
through to Highclere's Boxing
Day traditions, the restorative
middle days and the New
Year's Eve celebrations. This
book also tells the story of
historic Christmases at
Highclere - of distinguished
guests warming themselves by
the fire after a long journeys
home through the snow,
unexpected knocks on the door,
and, always, the joy of bringing
family - and staff - together
after a busy year. As well as
telling the stories of Highclere
Christmases past and present,
Lady Carnarvon provides
recipes, tips and inspiration
from her kitchen so that
readers can bring a
quintessentially British festive
spirit to their own home. Lady
Carnarvon divulges the secret
to perfectly flakey mince pies,
the proper way to wrap
presents so that you and your
guests are guaranteed a
Christmas to remember.
Lavish, celebratory and utterly
enchanting, Christmas at
Highclere is celebration of one
of the UK's most beloved
historic houses and is the
perfect gift for any Downton
Abbey fan.

1997-10 In the 87 issues of
Snow Country published

between 1988 and 1999, the
reader can find the defining
coverage of mountain resorts,
ski technique and equipment,
racing, cross-country touring,
and the growing sport of
snowboarding during a period
of radical change. The award-
winning magazine of mountain
sports and living tracks the
environmental impact of ski
area development, and people
moving to the mountains to
work and live.

2013-02-05 Roger Angell
DIVAngell’s absorbing
collection traces the highs and
lows of major-league baseball
in the 1980s /divDIV Roger
Angell once again journeys
through five seasons of
America’s national
pastime—chronicling the
larger-than-life narratives and
on-field intricacies of baseball
from 1982 to 1987. Angell’s
collected New Yorker essays,
written in his unique voice as a
fan and baseball aficionado,
cover the development of the
game both on the diamond and
off. While diving into subjects
such as Sparky Anderson’s ’84
Detroit Tigers, the legendary
1986 World Series and the
Curse of the Bambino, and the
increasingly pervasive issue of
player drug use, Angell reveals
the craft and technique of the
game, and the unforgettable
stories of those who played
it./div

1996 Lester A. Sinclair

1901 New York (State). Board
of Railroad Commissioners

2004 Colleen Dunn Bates This
savvy book is both fun to read
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and loaded with essential
information for everyone
headed to the Eastern Sierra:
rock-climbing 20somethings to
car-camping seniors, skiing
families to fishing buddies,
backpacking adventurers to
spa-loving sybarites. Mammoth
from the Inside provides
readers with in-the-know
reviews of the best places to
stay, camp, eat, snowboard,
hike, fish, bike and play in this
mountain paradise. It's also full
of great tips: where to rent and
buy gear, how to find a
babysitter, where to find
Mammoth's best margarita,
how to avoid speeding tickets
on the 395, how to prevent
altitude sickness, where to find
a romantic cabin and much,
much more.

1995

2013-05-07 Jenny Han Now an
Original Series on Prime Video!
Summer love abounds in the
New York Times bestselling
The Summer I Turned Pretty
series, now available in a
paperback boxed set—and an
original series now streaming
on Prime Video! Belly has
always lived for the
summertime, because summer
means all her favorite things:
swimming, the beach, and the
Fisher boys, Conrad and
Jeremiah. For as long as she
can remember, she’s shared
her summers with the brothers
at Cousins Beach. And for as
long as she can remember,
she’s been in love with Conrad.
Then one summer it seems like
he might have feelings for her
too—but so does Jeremiah. As
the summer seasons pass, Belly
has to choose between two

brothers who love her…and
she’ll have to break one of their
hearts. This paperback
collection of the complete
series includes The Summer I
Turned Pretty, It’s Not Summer
Without You, and We’ll Always
Have Summer.

2020-03-31 Moon Travel
Guides Discover local
adventures in Vermont, New
Hampshire, Maine,
Massachusetts, Rhode Island,
and Connecticut with Moon
New England Hiking. Inside
you'll find: 150 Outdoor
Getaways including easy day
hikes and multi-day
backpacking trips Diverse
Hiking Options from
breathtaking seaside walks in
Coastal Maine to challenging
backcountry treks in the
Berkshires Find Your Hike:
Choose from strategic lists like
the best spots for a swim, high-
elevation vistas, New England
oddities, and hikes with nearby
breweries, plus a breakdown of
the best hikes for each season
The Top Outdoor Experiences:
Cool off under a cascading
waterfall, pick wild blueberries
from a meadow, and take in
views of endless autumnal
foliage. Take a dip in the ocean
after scaling the cliffs in Acadia
or meander through shorebird
habitats in Rhode Island. Visit a
replica of Thoreau's cabin at
historic Walden Pond, enjoy a
peaceful afternoon on a
secluded trail, and marvel at
the Boston skyline from afar
Nearby Fun: Relax after your
hike at a local brewery, find a
nearby campground, or stop for
lunch at a mom n' pop eatery
Essential Planning Details:
Each hike is described in detail

and marked with round-trip
distance and hiking time,
difficulty, terrain type,
elevation gain, and access
points Maps and Directions:
Easy-to-use maps, driving
directions to each trailhead,
and details on where to park
Full-color photos throughout
Expert Advice: Seasoned hikers
Miles Howard and Kelsey
Perrett reveal their
experienced insights, local
secrets, and honest opinions of
each trail Tips and Tools:
Advice on gear, first aid,
protecting the environment,
and getting park passes, plus
background information on
climate, landscape, and wildlife
Whether you're a veteran or a
first-time hiker, Moon's
comprehensive coverage and
local expertise will have you
gearing up for your next
adventure. Exploring the
region by car? Check out Moon
New England Road Trip.

2018-04-10 Darcy Drummond
Dancer Summer's life's a mess,
driven by destructive urges she
barely understands. Now, she's
torn between her love for
married star comedian Doug,
and the brooding Sicilian
restauranteur and Family boss
Giancarlo. But who will help
her become the girl she's
determined to be? Or will her
wish to punish her father again
lead her into disaster?

2021-11-23 Terry Blas In this
darkly comedic YA graphic
novel, a group of teens starts a
program to bring senior
citizens to a local theme park
to take advantage of the
unofficial park policy: If
someone dies on the property,
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the rest of their party is given
lifetime passes! Sixteen-year-
old Jackie Chavez loves her
local amusement park,
Kingdom Adventure, maybe
more than anything else in the
world. The park is all she and
her friends Nikki, Daniel, and
Berke—although they aren’t
always the greatest
friends—talk about. Kingdom
Adventure is where all Jackie’s
best memories are, and it’s
where she feels safe and
happy. This carries even more
weight now that Jackie’s
parents have been deported
and forced to go back to
Mexico, leaving Jackie in the
United States with her Tía
Gina, who she works with at
the Valley Care Living seniors’
home. When Gina tells Jackie
that they can’t afford a season
pass for next summer, Jackie is
crushed. But on her next trip to
Kingdom Adventure, she
discovers a strictly
protectedsecret: If a member of
their party dies at the park, the

rest of their group gets free
lifetime passes. Jackie and her
friends hatch a plot to bring
seniors from Valley Care Living
to the park using a fake
volunteer program, with the
hopes that one of the residents
will croak during their visit.
The ruse quickly gets its first
volunteer—a feisty resident
named Phyllis. What starts off
as a macabre plan turns into a
revelation for Jackie as Phyllis
and the other seniors reveal
their own complex histories
and connections to Kingdom
Adventure, as well as some
tough-to-swallow truths about
Jackie, her friends, and their
future. With artist Claudia
Aguirre, Terry Blas has crafted
a graphic novel that is dark and
deeply moving. This book is
Cocoon meets Heathers—a
twisted satire about a magical
land and the people who love
it, even to the point of
obsession. Jackie’s summer is
about to turn into a wild ride
filled with gallows humor,

friendship, and fun—or is it?

2021-05-11 Ali Smith From the
Man Booker Prize finalist:
Seasonal Quartet is a series of
four stand-alone novels,
separate but interconnected (as
the seasons are), wide-ranging
in timescale and light-footed
through histories, which, when
taken together, give us
something more—all four
united by the passing of time,
the timing of narrative, and the
endless familiarity yet renewal
that the cycle of the seasons is.
Grounded in current politics, in
the work of artists Pauline
Boty, Barbara Hepworth,
Katherine Mansfield, and
Loretta Mazzetti, and in
Shakespeare's four final
romances The Tempest,
Cymbeline, Pericles, and A
Winter's Tale, the Seasonal
Quartet is "one of modern
fiction's most elusive and most
important undertakings"
(Charles Finch, The Boston
Globe).
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